
 
 
 

 
  

The Forest View 

 
The Forestview Manor Activities Department recently 
received donations in loving memory of William Cott, 

and Mary Jane “Midge” Jackson. So far, we have 
applied some of these funds toward outings for 

residents, that we know Mr. Cott and Ms. Jackson 
would have loved. We are working with the residents 
to plan how to apply the remaining donations in the 

most fitting ways. We sincerely thank the families for 
their thoughtful donations! 

 
 

 

Save the Date! 
 

3rd Annual Grandparents’ Day Family Carnival 
 

to kick-off National Assisted Living Week! 
 

Sunday, September 8th from 2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
 

Let us know you’re coming! 279-3121 x527 
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The Dog Days of Summer are here! Despite the heat 
though, the days have been great!  
 
Last month, we mentioned some of the awesome 
changes happening around the community. Since 
then, we’ve added the first half of our new communal 
area furniture, including new patio tables, chairs, and 
umbrellas, as well as living room and sitting area 
sofas, chairs and tables. We are anticipating the rest 
to arrive in the next couple of weeks! The team has 
been working extremely hard to assemble and 
arrange the beautiful new pieces for everyone to 
enjoy, and so far, our residents seem really happy! 
 
In addition to the new furnishings in and out of all of 
our buildings, we are currently undergoing new 
common area painting in the Oakwood and 
Birchwood buildings. We are all so excited to see it 
finished, as it is beginning to look so great!  
 
We hope that you are able to visit us soon, and 
experience all of the gorgeous updates, maybe even 
utilizing the new patio and picnic areas on the 
grounds, on one of these beautiful days! We may 
even leave you a couple of cherry tomatoes in the 
garden!  
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Mamie Ruth Hall ~ 6th 

Henry Hall ~ 9th 

Barbara Leonard ~ 18th 

David McGarr ~ 21st 

Janet Gaynor ~ 29th  

 

Staff Anniversaries 

Felecia Harding, Maintenance 

Director ~ 1 Year 

Roni Clark, Dining ~ 2 Years 

Jill Zegarelli, Nurse Mgr ~ 13 Years 

Debby Reyna, LNA ~ 14 Years! 

 
Serving Heart of the Month 

Betsy Rybacki, Health Services 
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